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Dear Mr Leppard
Uppingham - Tod's Piece Play Equipment

The above application for funding has now been reviewed and assessed. | am pleased to inform you
that the Board of Directors of FCC Communities Foundation have allocated a grant of up to
£50,000.00 towards the eligible costs of your project.

This allocation is subject to the following conditions:

1. Your project is successfully registered with the scheme's regulator ENTRUST. We will apply
for this registration on your behalf.

2. Your agreement to our terms and conditions for distributing the Landfill Communities Fund
money. These will be stated in our Funding Agreement that will be issued to you providing
your project is registered by ENTRUST and once all of the information listed below has been
provided.

3. Payment of £5,375.00 third party funding. Within the next 7 days we will issue your nominated
contributor with a request for payment of the third party funding to FCC Recycling (UK) Ltd.
Payment of this request must be made within 28 days of issue.

4. That the grant is offset towards the following elements:

Description Total Cost (£) Amount Requested (£)
Supply & install fencing £8,186.43 £8,186.43
Install new surfacing £28,807 .61 £14,707.61
Supply & install play equipment £24,013.96 £24,013.96
Supply & install seats/table £1,611.00 £1,611.00
Removal of existing equipment £1,481.00 £1,481.00
Total £64,100.00 £50,000.00

In order for us to be able to issue your project with a Funding Agreement we require the additional
information as set out in the email to which this letter is attached. Please forward the outstanding’
information within the next 8 weeks; If you are unable to do so please let us know as soon as
possible when you anticipate the information will be available.

Please note you must not change the scope or delivery of your project without written permission from
us. If you need to change any aspect of your project, or you register with ENTRUST as an
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Environmental Body, please contact me or your Grant Administrator who will be able to advise you
further. Failure to inform us of changes may result in your funding being withdrawn.

On receipt of all outstanding information we will contact you to discuss the drawdown of your grant
and the details we need to finalise and issue your Funding Agreement.

It is very important that you do not start work on your project, instruct contractors or
make/authorise any payments relating to your project until you have signed and returned our
Funding Agreement. Failure to do so will result in your grant being withdrawn.

Please note, on receipt of all outstanding information it can take up to 4 weeks to issue your Funding
Agreement.

The grant offer is open for 6 months from the date of this letter, by which time your Funding
Agreement must be issued. Please also note that our grant must be claimed in full before 5
December 2020.

You are encouraged to publicise your funding award and advice on doing this can be found in the
enclosed guidance. Please contact us if you need further information.

If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter or would like to discuss any project related
queries, please contact myself or the Grant Administrator.

Yours sincerely

Cheryl Raynor
Grant Manager

Enc Funding Success Guidance
Publicity Guidance
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New Play Area - Tod's Piece

Q1 Please see the three proposals below. Tell us which option you like
the most. Please note that we can not ‘cherry pick' elements from
different proposals, your choice has to be for 3 complete scheme.

Answered: 182  Skipped: 26

For _ Cfeakive P Loy
_____ JEIEee

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

| prefer
option B

ANSWER CHOICES

RESPONSES
| prefer option A 31.32%
| prefer option B 41.76%
| prefer option C 26.92%

Total Respondents: 182
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New Play Area - Tod's Piece

8 plus faculty.

Option B has a good choice of play equipment to suit a wider age range including disabled
children. It would be nice to see parents playing and interacting with their children rather than
being obsessed with their mobile phones!!!!

parents with more than one child of different ages find it hard, as play areas are separate. |
never use tods piece, i go to lyddington as both my children can play in the same area. | don't
think any of the designs are any better and would not attract me. sorry

It has more things for young and older age groups to use.
It seems to have the most to entertain the children for longer
More to play with

Best range of equipment and looks good. A much needed improvement- we don't use the park
as the play area is so dismal but will certainly use in the future once it is upgraded.

There is a mixture for different ages. Norma swings would be better than the basket swing as
children fight over using it.

A mix of learning, balance and play. Aesthetically looks fun whilst still in keeping with the area.

Modern design

Option C. The structures look like they will interest a wider range of childrens ages. The
structures also look more vandal resistant that purely timber play equipment.

Nice bright design. Two Climbing/Sliding apparatuses

I'think it looks like it has the most equipment and will be very enjoyable for the children
It's very colourful & more to do for the kids

Locked slightly more suitable for mid age children.

TEST

Great mix of different play areas

I'would really like to see other resources available maybe sand and water

Good variety of equipment

Fits in with the area. Looks like it can cater for all ages under 5

More variety of options for both toddlers and little children, suits different needs and looks to be
able to host more children with the different equipment available. Have always enjoyed wiksteed
park equipment, two slides and more options for climbing/exploring independently is great.
Additional seating for adults is always appreciated. These improvements would be greatly
appreciated and an asset to the town.

Size and space

I don't like any of them. Think it should be equipment that can be used for a wider range of
ages. Outdoor gym equipment like at Whitwell at RW

I think there needs to be more open ended resources for the children maybe some sand play
with shoots and pulley systems, a sensory area and some tyres and creates for open ended
play. | also think that rather than asking adults what they think you should go into the local

primary schools and even nursery’s and ask children what they want to see and have as they
are the ones that will be using it!

The range of equipment

There is more to do although there isn't much for oider children all schemes seem for quite
young children

We voted as a family and decided ¢ was better as it had things which appealed to the youngest
to the oldest child. At the moment it is too young for our eldest children.

Even though | have ticked ¢ | think that none of them are right, | think maybe some of the
council needs to go and visit the big park in market Harborough that is a fantastic park it has

sand, water and pulleys as well as slides and the norm please don't be closed to other ideas,
thank you

Could a sandpit area be incorporated.

216

8/14/2019 7:16 PM
8/14/2019 6:01 PM

8/14/2019 5:55 PM

8/14/2019 3:46 PM
8/14/2019 3:15 PM
8/14/2019 3:11 PM
8/14/2019 3:08 PM

8/14/2019 3:01 PM

8/14/2019 2:54 PM
8/14/2019 2:30 PM
8/14/2019 2:28 PM

8/14/2019 2:21 PM
8/13/2019 5:21 PM
8/10/2019 5:33 PM
8/8/2019 7:45 PM
8/8/2018 10:17 AM
8712019 11:14 PM
8/7/2019 6:02 PM
8/7/2019 4:17 PM
8/7/2019 2:.07 PM
8/7/2019 11:53 AM

8/7/2019 11:48 AM
8/7/2019 11:10 AM

8/7/2019 11:10 AM

8/7/2019 11:02 AM
8/7/2019 11:01 AM

8/7/2019 10:57 AM

8/7/2019 10:56 AM

8/7/2019 10:55 AM



83

84
85
86
87
88
89

90
91
92

93

94
95

96

97

98
99

100

101

102

103

104

New Play Area - Tod's Piece

It has 2 activity climbing frames for various ages not just for small children. Would still be nice to
have generic swigs Instead of a basket swing which is more age appropriate for the younger
area

The different areas and the layout

Aﬁpeared to have more climbing opportunities and generally fun!
Seems the most attractive looking énd fun for the children

It is bright and colourful, lots for all young ages

Looks great, and good to see a relatively local designer involved.

| chose option B as there are two multiplayer units. Although | do love the more natural look of C
I think Option B would be more appealing to toddlers. Having two multiplay units would mean
less waiting to use the slide when the park is busy. | also absolutely love that all options include
an ‘inclusive’ roundabout! The only thing missing from all options that I'd like to see more of is
more sensory play!

Not offensive colours, suitable for young children & great use of space.
Suitable for a wider age range. An additional bench would be nice.

Option C would appeal to a wider age range. Also, for the safety of smaller children, | like the
fact the toddler swings are separated from the double basket swing to avoid little ones being
knocked over. It is a shame however that all three designs only included ONE inclusive piece of
play equipment (a roundabout) rather than attempt to make the whole play area accessible, this
feels like a token effort at inclusiveness when Uppingham could have taken a lead and placed
inclusiveness at the heart of their brief. Neither of my children have additional needs yet | want
them to be able to play and mix with all children freely.

I chose A. | like: The fact that the bucket seat and big swings are together and also near the
climbing frame (good for families with multiple children of various ages, and less likely to attract
teenagers to hang out in the big swing) | like that there’s a mini climbing frame too with safer
surfaces than steps or metal ladders. Love the idea of the faux-grass imagination area. | know
my daughter (3 nearly 4, who loves role play games) would get lots of entertainment out of that.
Like that there's not too much balancing equipment. In my experience (I only have under-4s so
far, so this could change), this doesn't hold attention for long and requires constant, hands-on
supervision/nelp from parents. Also potential for bigger children to push slower younger children
if they're blocking the way. Love the educational activity stations around the edge. My 2-year-old
son is fascinated by these in other parks. Like all the different brightly coloured surfaces (good
for imaginative play — I'm expecting islands and sea or different rooms!) and the layout with the
circular path, The big climbing frame is more basic than the others, but also more easily
supervised and easy to access for parents/carers if need be. Altogether it looks really open,
including, interactive and not over-complicated! Please feel free to get in touch if you want any
more parent input (we use the park a LOT): ehoward314@yahoo.co.uk. Thanks!

Caters for all ages

It seems really suitable for children aged 4 upwards - lyddington park is fantastic and suitable

for all ages. Uppingham is lacking that! Option C gives that opportunity. This is sooo aweosme.
Thanks for thinking of our children.

This one looks better my son would enjoy

There is a good variation of toys for all ages. Also like the option of it having wheelchair friendly
round about

Colour scheme, flows well, good for a family with different aged children

Ideal, more options for the young people of the town, which is greatly used every day . Even the
local nursery use it,

Most amount of variety; two big pieces, balance area, seesaw and multi rocker means that it will
hold greater appeal for more children. | think my three children ages 4-8 will all enjoy it.

Sense of space and variety of activities

I liked all 3. They all have some great aspects to them to help develop gross motor skills of the

children. Shame the larger area of play equipment can't have some extra bits too as there isn't
much for the bigger children

It would be good to have a bit of a shaded area, when the suns out it is very open. Wickstead
play areas are normally really good and | like the idea of 2 climbing structures/slides.

Like the design, a little different.
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New Play Area - Tod's Piece

Option A seems more sensible and practical. Hopefully either the police or council will start
monitoring the cctv too, as the gang of teens that keep vandalising things in town will soon
destroy it, and the police seem to be non existent.

B looks the most fun and also states aged up to 7 which includes more than now

It looks really sensory and great for the little ones, | liked the layout.

6/6

8/1/2019 3:37 PM

8/1/2019 3:32 PM
8/1/2019 3:22 PM



BLAS G3MIIHD 7/ DS AG OMVAId // GLOZ/EQ/LL // £0ZO6L'ONQIG 4 WOINNAR|daAzeaI MMM /7 429 SLE ¥PTLO uop®|ddy sapua) [2uno) umey weyluiddn >sﬁv_\.u

P 0iN) Aeig aaneas) aapeadd

INOGEPUNOY IAISA|3U]

3J31d S.AO1

1IDNNOD NMOL WYHONIddN

sjyblay wiopeyd wz'y g we'p -
Mmeshir 1amo) omM)

o +.w By 7
aj.doymog :mmw_m y

<ONIIVAHNS
AL3dVS HNOdL1IM
HI3T4 XIVIHE % N3THT.

0961 390 (R TEIET:|

é _ ; inogepunoy
\5‘_ Mv \‘l : S o e R R T T

=

ONIDJVIHNS A134Y5
HIINKW H38BNH I8,
«ONIDVAHNS ALT4VS HNOJLIM > \ y
%3314 XIV18 ¥ In16.

butoejins SSEJ9 |RI31j11IY B S1RAG

o oodusn Uit gyedg aaly

[sueldQ Jaguwr) punoy) s o . - -
Buims jeas ajpes) ajgnog Sy -~ . ; g
2 mc_;m 19)seg weag mu:mnmm m::uamu_‘_._. SSINIHAIDOS HilM g &

] CAVMKIV4 ONITVIENS A134Vs

3y i \ 3 YN0dLIMNIVIE.
+INIIVIUNS A134VS A 75312410 ONIOVAHNS ALTYS o0

HINKH H388NE NITH.
M2 g N ) o ¥N0413M034N0103.

e
o
o P

~—

dapry _mc_,._.n.m_
[lae3 31qnog

19ued

mmmmE.w,
Aeld 10j0p

siybnoN




-y i.avu:ut\q wzitk £
$d0ys 1apurs) Aaspos)

\GQQE nw
1344NW SSIW

pi¥Ie O OL 838 11w

35 02 100 D M NV et 4900 9CHL VRISEEAR S e 35 BT Y ot it L GND.

-y ) (e M_..ilﬂ .wh.a\.‘._nv‘,u.m_

AV TN
NIYWO Ik

S. WSTWQ\SQ

[12Unoc) umoy Em.:mcﬁ_qb IPOROIR IR

AdVd 3031d S.A0L




e gessie Av) weie gy vy AT]es ATE| Avpav Wyim POTMAYRVS S B) VABLLGE PUY WMELLVOGIN PMIMAINED [UWI4 CEONBAINI L11GIV WE 1) TR} 0w R
Juatrdinba auj Wwoly Mﬂ_ﬂE:U 10j150d Jjeq e
— RUE'O[/[5 9315 ssalutels T[] FLIOXS uv
/. / /| wm:wﬁw:u DUNDEUE A 13U lquIELds | .
: 3 VAB GASESTIP]S JO 185 £ alk alalll f[2AD] : g1
BALLOD [ sINI ¥IEaL0L FLIDD]120) &) joalis sdiys B | 1 = Ohauﬂ—nm
At upsn 'diys e Lo SIP AG) puajald pue . i B N..—Mmom\wh ﬂw—m
SUONBUISRLUY 1au 251 1ed TSP ey (- .
Juem EDOU 19ST1 Leu SUIY1AIoAD
duipnpus Quawldinba Ap)d s a1l s Ul

1249] }XaURWst ROV IUIATILN)
Sjpe Sunofi
4o sojpod pue SPUYMaY] (/0] 2/ 5] pue

sjepiunsa plemadeie asuageys | LLES Siren,
.vmm.: J0 51340) paseaau] 2pldodd o) pausisap | r N .. 2 e

sIBIIB 13]PPOL 50214 SO : 4 : Sl
0L : noqepunoyireydaaymi@aisniou

_unmmhm—m,r
azeprAddng \ Lt

HNEE &

SR LT
orooUTo

O U O U U

..n.v!..o--.n
goouoo U

_.___ou..r:_.>>o | weybuiddn

ea1Y 19PPO] - m.um_n_. 5poy | 19U

| s




Kellie Sabin

o e = = Cr e e ey
From: Robyn Green <RGreen@rutiandigovik -
Sent: 16 December 2019 12:23
To: Town Clerk
Subject: North Street West Bus Stop Review

Dear Clirs
I am just about to start the bus stop review for North Street West.

One of the recommendations from Transport is to relocate the bus stops outside the Coop to the north side of North
Street West. However the footpath on this side of the road is too narrow to installed any additional bus shelters.

The existing bus shelter on the north side of North Street West is set back from the edge of the carriageway and
footpath by changing the line of the fence to the public open space (POS).

Would the Town Council be open to the idea of relocating the fence line on the north side of North Street West to
install a shelter similar to the existing one or would this be a straight forward no?

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me
Regards

AminpaaSemgm. |

Rutland County Council

Catmose, Oakham, Rutland LE15 6HP

t: 01572 758280]| e: rgreen@rutland.gov.uk
www.rutland.gov.uk

Details regarding your data protection rights and how the Council processes your data can be found at:
www.rutland.gov.uk/my-council/data-protection

If you wish to report a problem in your area then please click the here: https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-
community/fixmystreet/

which will allow you to report a range of issues in the Rutland area. There is also a mobile app that can be
downloaded for 10S users and Android users.

If you wish to report a problem in your area then please click the here: https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-
community/fixmystreet/

which will allow you to report a range of issues in the Rutland area. There is also a mobile app that can be
downloaded for 10S users and Android users.

Rutland County Council
Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577

Visitor Parking Information & Map: http://www.rutland.gov.uk/customer_services/visitor_parking.aspx
Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk

Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk

Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk

The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may nat be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication. Please
notify the sender if received in error.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be uniawful

1



This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an
innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.
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Debbie Bettles

From:

Sent: 03 January 2020 18:44

To: Town Clerk

Subject: Tods Piece park and public loo.
Attachments: 20191218_150631.jpg

Dear Sir,

Having recently semi-retired and moved from Staffordshire to 6 Tods Terace in Uppingham, | am writing to you with
a somewhat unusual request.

Firstly, my husband and | are absolutely loving living here. Everyone has been so kind and welcoming and we feel
incredibly fortunate to have found this absolute gem of a town - which has a wonderful community along with great
shops and services.

Whilst we are lucky enough to live overlooking Tods Piece Park, we also live directly opposite the door to the Tods
Piece public loo!

Although this is a great facility (!) for users of the park, it can also be pretty dire visually for a good amount of the
time for myself and my neighbours living opposite.

I will explain why.....

The really nice, and incredibly helpful chap who opens and locks up the loo, tells me that he has to leave the door
slightly open to make sure that folk know its actually open.

What then normally happens is that the door swings open or is left wide open by users.

Even when the door is actually shut to start with, sadly most users don't remember to shut the door after they
leave....and so both my husband and |, along with my neighbours, are left with the unedifying and pretty constant
sight of a lavatory (in all its glory) every day! See attached photo.

How we all wish that the door had been installed on the side wall, facing out towards the football field!

I think | may have a solution which would be cost-free to the Town Council and would improve the park itself at the
same time.

Please may | respectfully ask if you would be able to ask whomever is in charge of parks if they would consider
allowing me to purchase and plant an established and beautiful cherry tree (or another type of ornamental tree to
their preference), which | am also happy to pay to have professionally planted in the area between the loo and my
home to provide a beautiful and natural screen from the loo for us all, whether or not the loo door is open or
closed...

This would also provide a lovely addition to the park itself.

You probably already know that there is also a considerable amount of drug dealing and alcohol consumption
carried out in the loo, all of which has, of course, been reported to the police.

The police have responded very quickly indeed, but to be fair, with limited resources, there is a limit to what can be

done....and we fully understand that.

Out of sight may well be considered out of mind, some may say... but planting a tree would provide a beautiful,
green and environmentally friendly solution at no cost to the Council.

Please could you let me know who | should contact if it is not yourself?

Kindest regards,



